
Fortnightly Update from Class 3 

Week beginning 2nd September 2024 

Welcome Back! 

What a lovely start to the new academic year. Class 3 came in full of smiles, news and we are sure some nerves but 

what a wonderful start they have all had. Thank you Class 3! 

This week we have started the history topic – The Stone Age. While in science we have begun our learning about Rocks 

and Soil. There were some funny looks on Thursday when the children were tasked to clean some dirty toys, which 

helped us with our bossy verbs and how we might go about washing a woolly mammoth! 

Class 3 also created some wonderful Listening Posters, which are on display. We had a class discussion on the ways 

we listen, not just with our ears but with our hearts and brains too. 

 

School Council and Eco Committee  

School council & Eco Committee elections take place next week. Those who wish to put themselves forward may fill out 

the Election Posters, which were sent home on Thursday with those who asked for it. Please return it to school by 

Tuesday 10th September. Elections will take place during Collective Worship on Tuesday afternoon. Good luck! 

 

Swimming and PE 

Swimming lessons will resume on Monday the 9th September. An email was sent out with all the information parents 

may need. So please don’t forget your swimming bag!! 

PE will be on Thursday afternoons. 

 

Parent Information Meeting 

A Parent Information evening will take place this Tuesday, 10th September in Class 3 straight after school. All parents 

are welcome to come see the children’s classroom. We will be handing out information packs, which will give you more 

information about routines, reading and homework. 

 

Celebration Assembly 

Well done to Francesca for her exemplary behaviour this week and Noori for an amazing attitude to her learning. 

 

Wishing you a lovely weekend, 

Mr Sturgess and Mrs Miller 

 


